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Courses Over Ten Years Old
In admitting transfer or returning students, the university will, when possible, allow credit for courses taken ten or more years prior to the date of
admission or re-enrollment.

However, academic units may choose not to accept courses regardless of age for credit in the major. Courses of a technical nature or courses in a
particularly dynamic field may not be accepted for credit.

Final determination of the acceptability of such courses is the responsibility of academic units in the schools and colleges and generally occurs after the
student has matriculated or been re-enrolled.


